
HB 2510
To Whom it may concern: 
I strongly oppose this bill.  There are plenty of existing laws that can hold negligent person accountable.  This is government over 
reach. You all swore an oath to our Constitution and whether you like it or not, the 2nd Amendment is part of the Constitution. The 
phrase "shall not be infringed" is a pretty clear.
Our world has gotten more and more dangerous and the criminals are getting less and less punishments.  These very criminals are 
now becoming braver and we need to have the option to protect ourselves and our property. With the new drug laws there will be 
more criminal activity in our neighbor hoods.  How do we protect ourselves against these threats??  
This is just another bill that will only impact the law abiding and not the criminals. What do you plan do to if one of these very brazen 
drug crazed individuals comes to your home and intends to harm you or your loved ones??  Many of us do not intend to stand by 
while our family is put in harms way.
Please put the tax payers money into programs to help teach individuals how to protect themselves.  Since the more lenient drugs 
laws are now in effect we will need to work to protect not only ourselves but our neighbors. Not all of us can afford to live in gated 
communities and the average tax payer can not vote to increase their incomes.
Vote no on HB 2510.


